

## Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 25th January 2017

- Council discussed at length the options for TSA with regard to the Apprenticeships, as outlined by Christina Hirst. As well as funding the management of the Apprenticeships, TSA is considering whether to also be an End Point Assessor and Awarding Body.
- The Salary Survey was carried out in December, using the new grading. The results are in the Members Area of the website.
- Nine Membership Applications are currently being processed. An Application for Affiliate Membership from Freedom G-Map was approved by Council.
- Membership stands at 175 companies.
- The 2017 Health & Safety Seminar has been scheduled for 1<sup>st</sup> March, with Leica Geosystems generously hosting once again.
- TSA's 2017 AGM will be held at The National Brewery Centre on 29<sup>th</sup> March, with a theme of 'Surveyors of the Future'.
- The new Photogrammetry Client Guide was uploaded on 19<sup>th</sup> October and overall download figures increased by 288%, following a promotional campaign.
- GEO Business 2017 is being held on 23<sup>rd</sup> & 24<sup>th</sup> May at the Business Design Centre in Islington. Exhibition space is 85% sold out. TSA and the Survey School will be exhibiting.
- TSA's new website has just been launched <u>www.tsa-uk.org.uk</u>.
- New work samples will be added to TSA's website.
- TSA's group on LinkedIn currently has over 3,400 members and is open to nonmembers. TSA also has 2,200 followers on Twitter.